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‘A Fiver for a Farmer’ 

Thursday 27th September 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Farmers in rural Australia are struggling to cope with the record dry conditions. As costs spiral and 
conditions worsen, even putting food on the table is becoming too hard for some families.   
 
Castle Cove Public School is coming together to help our Australian farmers struggling to cope 
with these devastating conditions.  
 
On Thursday 27th September, we are asking all students to dress up as a farmer and bring in $5 to 
help raise funds for ‘A fiver for a Farmer’. Wear an Akubra hat, a flannelette shirt, a pair of jeans or 
boots. Keep it simple! 
 
Students are encouraged to participate in extra chores around the house to earn their $5.  
 
On the same day, staff members will be hosting a lunch (sausage sandwich) for students outside 
the school hall, where all proceeds will go to the ‘Drought Angels’. A sausage sandwich will cost 
$3 per student and will need to be pre-ordered by Friday 21st September. Please fill out one order 
form per child.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support of this fun event. Every dollar will make a huge difference 
to our farmers in need. It also teaches our youngest members of society that they can make a 
much needed contribution, too. 
 
If you have any questions or would like any further information, please feel free to contact the 
school 
 
Kind Regards,  
Emma McLeod & Kate Westoby  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please return to the letterbox in the office foyer by Friday 21st September 
Sausage Sandwich Order Form 

 
Name: ___________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
 
Amount (cash only): $3 
 
Signature: ____________________________________ 
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